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Current Enrollment:  710 

 

Programs/Activities for February/March: 
  
 February 1: 100 Days of School Celebration! 
 February 3:  Orientation for Spring Jr. Achievement 
 February 12: Valentine parties, Laps for Learning 
 February:  Completed Teacher Appraisals 
 March 1-5:  Book Fair 
 March 3, 4, and 5:  Second Grade Music Programs 
 March 9 and 11:  Second Grade Field trip to the NCCIL 
 
 

Other items of interest: 
 Wylie Elementary students raised $1,842.31 for the American Red Cross 
to use in Haiti.  Second graders will also be participating in St. Jude's Math-a-
Thon this spring. 
 
Orchard software has been added to our campus.  Teachers have received 
training and are using it with their students in classrooms and computer lab.   
 
Conservation Poster Winners: 
 
Kindergarten:  Kyal Corbett, Lily Evans, Jaiden Hood, Presley Weilert 
 
First Grade:  Madyson Boone, Taylor Harbin, Emma Horn, Garrett Mathiews 
 
Second Grade:  Drew Borchert,  Hannah Cruz, Madilyn Henshaw, and Reid 
Heuerman 
 
 
   
  

 

 

 


